
 

 

  

  
      

      
  

  

   
     

      
        

    
  

   
      

    
 

     
     

    

 
    

 

  
  

 

    

Dominion Energy Virginia 
Electric Transmission 
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261-6666 
DominionEnergy.com 

November 11, 2022 

Bristers  Substation Expansion Project  

Dear Neighbor: 

At Dominion Energy, we are committed to providing the latest information on projects in the 
communities we serve. You are receiving this letter because we are preparing to expand our 
Bristers Substation, located near Cromwell Road and Seneca Lake Drive in southeast Fauquier 
County, Virginia. We will not need to acquire any new land for this expansion, as construction 
will occur on our own property. 

This project is necessary to maintain safe and reliable electric service and comply with federal 
mandates as ongoing economic growth in Fauquier County drives additional energy needs. The 
expansion will include a new transformer and associated equipment to double the capacity of 
the substation. The new equipment will strengthen area reliability and allow power to continue 
flowing into our customers’ homes and businesses if an unexpected loss of service affects other 
Dominion Energy assets. 

We intended to expand the existing substation directly adjacent to the current footprint. 
However, to mitigate impact to wetlands on the property, the expanded portion will include a 
separate footprint surrounded by a security fence. The expansion will work in tandem with the 
already existing Bristers Substation. 

As part of Fauquier County’s public review process, we have submitted plans to the Board of 
Supervisors and are seeking approval over the coming months. We do not expect this project to 
interrupt electric service to your home or business. Pending necessary permits and approvals, 
construction is expected to begin spring 2024 and last until late 2026. 

To learn more about this project, please visit DominionEnergy.com/bristerssubstation. You may 
also contact us by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-
0190. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important project. We will continue to update 
you on our progress. 

Sincerely, 

The Electric Transmission Project Team 
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